Office of the Principal, Govt. College Barwala (Hisar)

All students of B.Sc. VI sem. (session 2020-21) of subject Computer Science are
hereby informed that their practical exam will be held on 26/07/2021 in Morning
(from 9:30 a.m. onwards) and Evening Session, all students should report on time.

It is required to observe COVID-19 precautionary measures by all students, so

wear face mask and maintain social distancing at exam centre.
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